
 

Canterbury Waste Subcommittee Agenda 13 March 2006 

8. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD QUARTERLY REPORT AND INTERIM ACCOUNTS 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment  
Officer responsible: City Water and Waste Manager 
Author: Steven Watson, Company Secretary, Transwaste Canterbury Ltd 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is for the Subcommittee to receive the attached reports, covering the 

period 1 July to 31 December 2005.  
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 2. The quarterly report and interim accounts are attached for the information of the Subcommittee.  

The Company Secretary will be present to respond to questions.   
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 It is recommended that the Subcommittee receive the Transwaste Canterbury Ltd Quarterly Report 

and Interim Accounts for the period up to 31 December 2005.  
 
 


